
 Page 1 

Dear Ian 

Maui Pipeline Change Requests by Maui Development Limited 

Introduction 

1. Mighty River Power welcomes the opportunity to respond to the Gas Industry Company’s 

(GIC) initial final recommendation on the proposed Maui Pipeline Operating Code (MPOC) 

Change Request as proposed by Maui Development Limited dated 17 December 2009 

(MDL). No part of this submission is confidential and Mighty River Power is happy for it to 

be publicly released.  

2. Mighty River Power believes that the GIC should be commended for being prepared to 

reconsider and then change its final recommendation on this complex change request 

based on the information it gathered during the submissions process.  

3. For the reasons detailed in our letters of 3 June 2010 we agree with and support the GIC’s 

decision not to approve the above change request.   

4. If you would like to discuss any of our above comments directly with Mighty River Power, 

then please do not hesitate to me on 06 348 7926 or jim.raybould@mightyriver.co.nz . 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jim Raybould 

Gas Manager 

  

 

   
 

 

 

  13 July 2010 

 

Mr I Wilson 

Senior Adviser - Pipelines 

Gas Industry Company Limited 

PO Box 10 646 

Wellington 6143 

 Mighty River Power Limited 

Millennium Centre 

602 Great South Road 

Ellerslie 1051 

Private Bag 92008 

Auckland 1142 

 

Phone: +64 9 580 3500 

Fax: +64 9 580 3501 

www.mightyriverpower.co.nz 
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